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Senior Visiting Fellowship at the Institute of Advanced Studies of the Alma Mater Studiorum 
University of Bologna. 

Dear Prof. Sergei Rogosin, 

Following the message from the Director of the Institute, Professor Dario Braga, we are now able to 
send you some further information on your visiting professorship. 

For all local arrangements, including those concerning custom and residence permits if required, your 
local organizer will be the proponent of your visit, Professor Armando Bazzani. 
 
Your Fellowship will cover the following period:  

One month from 1 May to 31 May 2017 

If you accept the Fellowship, as we sincerely hope, you will be asked to deliver a general lecture about 
the subject matter of your studies suitable to a multidisciplinary audience to the fellows of the Institute 
of Advanced Studies and to the students of the Collegio Superiore (www.collegio.unibo.it). 
Interdisciplinary contributions are very welcome according to the spirit of the Institute. 
 
The most important points of your Fellowship are below summarized: 

(i) accommodation in an apartment suitable for a maximum of two people located in Via De 
Rolandis 3, in the historical centre of Bologna, close to the Institute of Advanced Studies. 
 
(ii) a Fellows Room for studying and reading with free wireless Internet, a multifunction printer and 
several computers is available for all our Visiting Fellows. It is close to the Rectorate and totally 
dedicated to our Fellows’ use although visiting professors are expected to have their main working 
space at the hosting Department. 
 
(iii) ISA provides Fellows with insurance against accidents and for third public-liability (RCT), 
covering the use of all the facilities of the University of Bologna. 
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For further inquiries concerning your Fellowship, the ISA lectures and other events, you may contact 
the Institute secretariat (e-mail: segreteria.isa@unibo.it ). 

We very much look forward to having you among us, and we hope that our Institute and the overall 
intellectual environment and research facilities of the University of Bologna will provide a suitable 
setting for your research. 

 

The ISA Secretariat 


